

MASS SCHEDULE		<u>INTENTIONS</u>	OFFERED BY
Saturday (May 11)	5:00 p.m.	Janice Williams †	Tom Williams
Sunday (May 12)	7:30 a.m.	People of the Parish	Fr. Michael Hinterschied
	10:30 a.m.	Janey Sherlock †	Sam & Marty Brown
Monday		NO MASS	·
Tuesday	8:00 a.m.	NO MASS	
Wednesday (School)	8:50 a.m.	NO MASS	
Thursday	8:00 a.m.	Paul Weiner †	Jackie Weiner
Friday	8:00 a.m.	Geri VanLoij †	Alex & Roberta Cwiekalo
Saturday (May 18)	5:00 p.m.	Hugh Fox †	Paul & Loretta Fox
Sunday (May 19)	7:30 a.m.	People of the Parish	Fr. Michael Hinterschied
	10:30 a.m.	Florence & Bernard Morris †	Jane Widen

Liturgical Roles

8:50 a.m. Wednesday, May - No School Mass

5:00 p.m. Saturday, May 18

Lectors: 1. Tony Weyrich 2. Mark Valentino

Extraordinary Ministers of HC: Joann Wiseman- Captain,

Matt Grube, Bessie Jackson, Janet Orban

Sacristan: Jeff Topper

Servers: Elanna Kotsko, Chandler Young, Nicholas Young

Ushers: John Orban, Volunteer **Greeters:** Mike and Mary Brennan

7:30 a.m. Sunday, May 19

Lectors: 1. Jacob Froning 2. Joe Jurcisek

Extraordinary Ministers of HC: Shirley Witwer- Captain,

Liam Gruzs, Dorothy Henry, Sandra Jurcisek

Sacristan: Fr. Hinterschied

Servers: Conner Hamms, Jordan Marco, James Marco

Ushers: David Mittelkamp, Jim Wiseman Greeters: Pat Rayburn, Audrey Watkins

10:30 a.m. Sunday, May 19

Lectors: 1. Deborah Haddad 2. Jane Widen

Extraordinary Ministers of HC: Paula Hann- Captain, Debbie Bartkowiak, Mary Davis, Wanda Fout, Mary Fullmer

Bertha Hilsheimer, Denise Zimmerman

Sacristan: Dcn. Dan Hann **Servers:** Andy Fullmer – Thurifer,

Marissa Horn, Nathan Lohrer, Camron Ryan

Ushers: Pat Davis, Kevin Horn Greeters: David and Jo Ann Dhume

Rosary Leader: Pat Loose

COMMUNITY SUPPERS

Desserts are needed on the second and fourth Wednesdays of each month. Please bring desserts in on those days from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. St. Patrick Church and Madison Senior Living have joined together to provide nutritious meals for the community and also serves as an outreach opportunity for our parish.



OFFERTORY COLLECTION: May 4 & 5

Regular Collection \$ 8,562.00. Loose Offering 548.00 Maintenance 482.00 10.00 Easter

Total Offering \$ 9,602.00

SECOND COLLECTIONS:

Catholic Communications \$ 85.00 Jamaica-Diocese of Mandeville 315.00 Aid to Central & Eastern Europe 552.10 St. Vincent de Paul Society - St. Patrick 50.00 Total \$ 1,002.10

Thank You!

Second Collection: May 18/19 - Catholic Communications Campaign - Next week, there is an envelope for the Catholic Communication Campaign. This campaign connects people with Christ in the United States and in developing countries around the world through the Internet, television, radio, and print media. Fully 50% of funds collected remain here in the Columbus Diocese fund local communications efforts. Your support helps spread the Gospel message! To learn more, visit www.usccb.org/ccc.

St. Patrick Catholic Church

61 South Union Street

London, OH 43140 www.stpatricklondon.org (740) 852-0942

Parish Staff

Fr. Michael J. Hinterschied, Pastor

Deacon Dan Hann

Erin Morris, Business Manager Elizabeth Finke, Parish Secretary

Maria Berryhill, Director of Religious Education

Denise Zimmerman. Director of Family Faith Formation

Debbie Adamczak, Parish School Principal

Mass & Penance Schedule

Sunday Masses:

Saturday (Anticipatory): 5:00 p.m. Sunday: 7:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. Daily Mass: Tuesday - Friday: 8:00 a.m.

Wednesday at St. Patrick School, 226 Elm St.: 8:50 a.m.

First Saturday: 9:00 a.m.

Penance: Saturday - 3:30 p.m., Sunday - 10:00 a.m., Thursday - 6:30 p.m., First Friday - 8:30 a.m. and by appointment

First Friday Adoration: 8:30 a.m. until Benediction at Noon

ST. PATRICK PARISH NEWS

A Message From Fr. Hinterschied

In these weeks of Easter our parish has been a witness to the abundance of God's grace upon the face of the Earth. Christ has risen from the tomb and the Church is fruitful! I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all who have received Sacraments: from Baptism and Confirmation, to First Holy Communions, and Holy Orders. Thanks be to God!

There was a wonderful attendance to our Parish Mission on Christ's Resurrection, and many shared with me their gratitude for Fr. Thomas's catechesis.

I would also like to welcome Elizabeth Finke to our parish staff as our new Parish Secretary. Elizabeth and her family are parishioners and, as many of you are already familiar, she has already exhibited a heart for service to our parish and school over the years. Welcome, Elizabeth!

Thank you for your continued prayers in our efforts to find a new Music Director, since renewing our advertisements at Easter, we have had many more musicians submit applications than previously in January, so I remain hopeful!

This week we begin in earnest our parish efforts to the Bishop's Annual Appeal. As a parish, we have already been supporting Bishop Brennan with our prayers and penances, and now is the opportunity to support him, our shepherd, with our treasure, in order to tend and feed the flock entrusted to his care. Additionally, this appeal is an immense help to the capital improvements of St. Patrick.

St. Gregory the Great says, "Our first duty is, freely and tenderly to spend our outward things for His sheep, but lastly, if need be, to serve the same by our death also. ...and if we be ready to give our life for the sheep, why should we scruple to give our substance, seeing how much more is life than meat?"

Lastly, in continuation with parish improvement efforts begun under Fr. Ghiloni, five parishioners and I will be attending the Amazing Parish Conference in Cincinnati for several days next week.

Rev. Fr. Michael J. Hinterschied, Pastor - Saint Patrick Church



2019 Bishop's Annual Appeal - This weekend is the start of the Bishop's Annual Appeal. The theme of the appeal, "God Makes Every Grace Abundant" reminds us to place our trust in Him as we continue His work on earth by responding to the needs of others. Our parish has been asked to raise

\$43,249.35. Fr. Hinterschied asks that each household consider a gift of at least \$50 a month for the next 10 months or a one-time donation if that is your preference. We can accomplish this if, after prayerful consideration, everyone gives what they can. Any amount raised over our goal will be returned to our parish to be used for Capital Improvement needs. Together we can bring hope that can change lives.



<u>Congratulations</u> to the following students who received their First Holy Communion last Sunday: Gracie Alexander, Emma Alexander, Lydia Bigham, Mark Covert, Daniel Dumolt, Chloe Garrett, Natasha Grube, Norah Gruzs, AJ Hale, Michael Horstman,

William Koenig, Cian Kreeger, Mason Meade, Evan Messenger, Bryce Miller, Grae Percio, Hampdyn Percio, Charley Peters, Elliott Randall and Natalie Winebrenner. May the sacrament of the Eucharist continually bless them throughout their lives.

Altar & Rosary Society will meet on Tuesday, May 14 at 6:30 p.m. in the parish center. This will be the last meeting until September. There will be a luncheon at Ann & Tony's Restaurant, 211 E. Main St. in West Jefferson on Saturday, July 20 at Noon. New officers will be voted on. All are welcome.

<u>This Week's Mass Schedule</u> – There will be NO MASS on Tuesday and Wednesday of this week. Please see the previous page for this week's complete Mass schedule.

<u>K of C Breakfast</u> – Next Sunday will be the last K of C Breakfast until the fall. All are invited to the parish center after the 7:30 a.m. Mass. Thanks to the K of C for faithfully serving the parish.



week.

<u>Holy Hour</u> is held every Thursday evening in the church from 6:30~p.m.-7:30~p.m. Confessions are also heard at 6:30~p.m. Due to the St. Patrick School Graduation on Thursday, May 23, there will not be Holy Hour that

<u>We appreciate</u> the local businesses that advertise on the back of the bulletin. Their advertisements support St. Patrick Church.

<u>The Amazing Parish Conference</u> will be held on May 13-15 in Cincinnati. Fr. Hinterschied and other parishioners will be attending. We are grateful to The Catholic Foundation for awarding our parish a \$2,000 grant.



<u>Flocknote</u> – Please continue to sign up for Flocknote, which is a new way of communicating that will make it much simpler to share information

from the parish. This is all totally free for you to use, you don't have to download anything or create a password in order to participate. You just take a couple of minutes to sign up and it lets you receive email or text messages from the groups and ministries that you choose. It even allows you to reply directly back to those messages so we can get feedback and hear from you in an efficient manner. You can update your communication preferences or unsubscribe from any of these at any time! Please text STPAT3 to 84576. Or, go to stpat.flocknote.com to sign up.

<u>World Day of Prayer For Vocations</u> – Please pray for Vocations for young men and women who may be considering the Religious Life. Please see this week's insert for more information.

Free Healthy U - Chronic Condition Self-Management **Workshop** – Do you have a chronic health condition that affects your everyday life? Then Healthy U is for YOU! Healthy U is a free, six-session self-management workshop that has been proven to help people manage their symptoms better every day. If you have a condition such as diabetes, arthritis, asthma, heart disease, chronic pain, or other chronic conditions, you know the challenges. During the six 2 ½ hour sessions, participants learn to communicate with your doctor and family members about your condition, be more physically active, eat better, deal with negative emotions and set achievable goals. Healthy U is made possible through The Central Ohio Area Agency on Aging (COAAA) and Older Americans Act funds. Workshop session dates are Thursdays, May 23 - June 27 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. in the parish center. Attendance is required at all sessions. Registration is required and the deadline is May 17. To register, please contact facilitator Ruth Roddy at (614) 216-0265 or rroddy1891@yahoo.com.



<u>Graduation Celebration</u> – St. Patrick Parish will host a Graduation Breakfast and Mass on Sunday, May 26. Breakfast will be in the parish center beginning at 9:15 a.m., followed by Mass at 10:30 a.m. with special

recognition of the graduates. Graduates of high school, college, and post-graduate programs and their immediate families are invited. Please RSVP by completing one of forms located at the church entrances. RSVP deadline is May 21. Questions? Please call Erin Morris at (614) 519-9822 or (740) 852-0942.



Flower Gardens Around The Parish & Rectory – If you are interested in weeding and in the upkeep of the church and rectory grounds, we would greatly appreciate your help! If you have time in your schedule and have a love for gardening, please

consider the needs of the parish gardens.

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL NEWS

<u>The Last School Mass</u> for the school year will be on Tuesday, May 21 at 8:50 a.m. due to Field Day on Wednesday at the school. Wednesday Mass will continue at the church during the summer at 8:00 a.m.

St. Patrick School Spring Flower Sale Delivery Day - If you ordered Boston Ferns, they will arrive on Wednesday, May 15 and can be picked up at the school between 3:00 - 4:30 p.m. Please make checks payable to: St. Patrick Home & School Association. Thanks again for your support of this school fundraiser. Questions, please call Patti Carpenter at (614) 286-0825.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS

2020 CCD Registration – Please see this week's insert for information to register your child for the 2020 CCD Classes. Early registration helps us prepare for supplies that will be used throughout the year.



<u>Vacation Bible School</u> will be held on June 17 - 21 from 9:00 a.m. – Noon at St. Patrick School. VBS is open to children 4 years old through 5th grade. The cost is \$30 per child or \$50 per family. For more information or to register, contact Maria

Berryhill at maria@stpatricklondon.org or call the parish office at (740) 852-0942.

DIOCESE OF COLUMBUS NEWS



<u>Jubilee</u> of <u>Anniversaries</u> - Couples celebrating their 25th, 30th, 35th, 40th, 45th, 50th, 55th, 60th (and every year thereafter) anniversary are invited to the annual Jubilee of

Anniversaries Mass and celebration in honor of their marriage! The Jubilee will take place on Sunday, June 23 at St. Brigid of Kildare Catholic Church, 7179 Avery Rd. in Dublin. Bishop Robert Brennan will celebrate Mass at 2:30 p.m. and a light reception will follow. Couples may register by contacting the Marriage and Family Office at (614) 241-2560 or by visiting columbuscatholic.org/marriage-enrichment. Please RSVP by Wednesday, June 12. Late registrations will be accepted, but the names will not be featured in the event program or The Catholic Times. Congratulations to these couples on the faithful love!

Quo Vadis Days For High School Boys - Do you know where your life is going? The Lord Jesus has a great plan for you! Quo Vadis Days is a vocations discernment camp for high school boys that includes talks by local priests on the priesthood, virtue, and fatherhood. The event strikes an effective balance between the activity of a summer camp and the quiet of a retreat. Quo Vadis offers the structure of Holy Mass, the Liturgy of the Hours, Eucharistic Adoration, time for personal reflection and interaction with priests and seminarians, as well as the fun of activities, sports and fellowship. Ultimately, we hope to equip you with the tools and opportunity to discern God's will in your life. The event will be held on July 28-31 at. St. Peter & Paul Retreat center, 2734 Seminary Rd, Newark, OH 43056 for young men entering grades 9-12. The cost is \$40. Questions? Contact Michael Haemmerle at columbusquovadis@gmail.com.

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL PRESENTS "GRIEVING WITH GREAT HOPE" - OLPH Church, 3730 Broadway in Grove City, welcomes John and Sandy O'Shaughnessy who will present their "Grieving with Great Hope" workshop Friday and Saturday, May 17/18. This is an offering of the O'Shaughnessy's Good Mourning Ministry, a Catholic bereavement apostolate founded after experiencing losses. They will offer personal and professional insights on what can help people mourning the loss of loved ones. Sessions will take place in the church from 7 – 9 p.m. Friday, May 17, and in the Life Center from 10 a.m. - 4 Saturday, May 18. To register, OurLadyOfPerpetualHelp.net or call Pastoral Minister Marti Hurd at (614) 875-3322. There is a \$20 registration fee. For more details, visit www.goodmourningministry.net, or email Sandy O'Shaughnessy and at goodmourningministry@hotmail.com.

Fr. Stash Dailey to address Catholic Men's Luncheon Club -The Catholic Men's Luncheon Club will feature a talk by Father Stash Dailey, Pastor of Holy Family Parish. Please join us Friday, June 7 at St. Patrick Church, 280 Grant Ave. in downtown Columbus for lunch and Father Dailey's talk entitled "Keeping the Faith in a Faithless World: Living the Virtues of the Sacred Heart." The June Luncheon is sponsored by Sacred Heart Columbus. (Find more information at www.sacredheartcongresscolumbus.org.) Holy (optional) begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch at 12:10 pm and Father Dailey's talk. Free parking available in the Columbus State Grant Avenue parking lot (25-S) across the street from St. Patrick. No reservations are necessary. \$10 covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend! There will be no CMLC in July or August. The luncheons resume on Friday, September 6. For information Catholic Men's Luncheon on Club, visit www.catholicmensministry.com/cmlc or contact Craig Heppner, CMLC President craigkofc@gmail.com.

COMMUNITY NEWS

Rockin' on the Run - The 10th annual Rockin' on the Run 5K Walk/Run and Family Day is scheduled for May 18 from 8 a.m.-12 p.m. at St. Patrick School. The event includes a timed 5K walk/run and 1 miler, a free kids' loop, entertainment, food, free carnival games, two caricaturists, two face painters, inflatables, a silent auction and raffle items and so much more! All proceeds (after expenses) will benefit pediatric brain tumor research and the cancer floor's fun-fun at Nationwide Children's Hospital Foundation. To register or for more information, visit the Rockin' the Run Facebook on page, or log on to www.rockinontherun.org. To donate silent auction items or for volunteer information. send email to ashley@rockinontherun.org.



Happy Mother's Day



All-loving God, we give you thanks and praise for mothers young and old.

We pray for young mothers, who give life and count toes and tend to our every need;

May they be blessed with patience and tenderness to care for their families and themselves with great joy.

We pray for our own mothers who have nurtured and cared for

May they continue to guide us in strong and gentle ways.

We remember mothers who are separated from their children because of war, poverty or conflict;

May they feel the loving embrace of our God who wipes every tear away.

We pray for women who are not mothers but still love and shape us with motherly care and compassion.

We remember mothers, grandmothers and great-grandmothers who are no longer with us but who live forever in our memory and nourish us with their love. Amen.